
SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is important 
for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the godparents  
reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in the  
Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked  regularly. 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M/T/W) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-6042 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

All Saints Catholic Church 
February 19, 2017  The 7th Sunday in Ordinary Time 



The Week Ahead: 
Saturday 2/18, Weekday 
10:30 am - 3:00 pm HS Women’s Retreat 
3:30 pm Confessions 
3:30 pm RCIA 
3:30 pm Prayer Shawl 
4:30 pm Rosary 
5:00 pm  Mass, + Dan Hamilton 
FOOD DRIVE 
New Parishioner’s Reception after Mass (PLC) 
All Saints Charities 

Sunday 2/19, Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am Mass, + Pro Populo 
9:00 am—1:00 pm Education Floor, Parish Life  
  Center OPEN HOUSE 
9:15 am  No Faith Formation 
9:30 am Catholic Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass, + Kathleen Sullivan 
  MacIntosh Baptism 
  Beaulieu Baptism 
6:30 pm HS Youth Group 
6:30 pm No Faith Formation 
FOOD DRIVE 
New Parishioner’s Reception after Masses (PLC) 
All Saints Charities 
Monday 2/20, Weekday 
9:00 am—4:00 pm Girl Scouts Journey 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 2/21, Weekday                          
7:00 pm ASWO    
Wednesday 2/22, THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER  
  THE APOSTLE 
9:30  am    Mass, + Eric Oglesby 
3:30 pm   Girl Scouts 
6:00 pm—8:30 pm   Family Game Night (PLC) 
Thursday 2/23, Saint Polycarp, Bishop, Martyr 
9:30  am Mass, + Robert Geers 
10:00 am Bible Study 
3:30 pm Choir Practice  
6:30 pm Cub Scouts 
7:00  pm Catholicism Class (PLC) 
Friday 2/24, Weekday 
9:30 am  Mass, + Martha Snipes Branch 
7:00 pm Movie Night 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
February 25-26  OPEN 
March 1  (Ash Wednesday) Aid to the 
Church in Central Eastern Europe 
March 4-5  Black and Indian Home  
Missions/ Friends of the Oratory/Building 
Fund 
March 11-12  OPEN 

 
The Week Ahead Continued: 

Saturday 2/25, Weekday 
3:30 pm Confessions 
3:30 pm RCIA 
4:30 pm Rosary 
5:00 pm  Mass, + Mary Nobile 
Sunday 2/26, Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am Mass, + Robert Olofsson 
9:15 am  Faith Formation 
9:30 am Catholic Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass, Pro Populo 
6:30 pm Faith Formation 

David McAttee, a new convert and resident of 
the Lake Wylie Assisted Living, received  
Confirmation and 1st Holy Communion  on 
February 2, during the Mass of the Feast of 
the Presentation of Our Lord celebrated by 
Father Agustin at Lake Wylie Assisted      
Living.  Nancy McHugh, a resident of LWAL 
served as a sponsor and Deacon Andy Fatovic 
assisted with the RCIA instruction and 
served the Mass.  The Legion of Mary would 
like to give a special thanks to our faith    
community, Linda Compton and all the Extra 
Ordinary Ministers  who serve our Catholic 
residents at the 11:00 am Sunday Holy    
Communion service. 

Janie Davis, Legion of Mary, Our Lady of 
America, Presidium 



All Saints Faith Study Group 
The Faith Study Ministry invites you to join 
us in an Inspirational program in preparation 
for Lent and Easter.  Beginning Sunday,  
February 19th and continuing through April 
16th, we will be showing the Award Winning 
mini-series, JESUS OF NAZARETH, at our 
meetings in the Michael J. McGiveny Room 
in the Family Life Center.  We meet from  
9:30 to10:30 Sunday mornings.  
You can enjoy the entire 9 week 
mini-series, but feel free to come 
any given Sunday for the story of 
Jesus’ life, death and resurrection.   

Education Floor, Parish Life Center 
OPEN HOUSE 

for all parishioners 
Sunday February 19th 

9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

New Parishioner’s “Welcome  
Reception” will take place after all 
Masses this weekend.  Please plan 
on taking five minutes to stop by the 
Parish Life Center to 
meet and greet our new  
parishioners. 

Join us for F[mily G[m_ Night on  
F_\ru[ry 22 [t 6:30 pm in th_ 
P[rish Lif_ C_nt_r! Bring [ 
sn[]k [n^ g[m_ to sh[r_. @ll 
f[mili_s [r_ w_l]om_! Cont[]t 
Juli_ with qu_stions or RSVP 
[t [lls[intsyouth16@gm[il.]om 

Save the date for  
All Saints’ Vacation  
Bible School  
Summer 2017! 
	
Imagine	a	world	where	curious	kids	become	
hands‐on	inventors	who	discover	they’re		
lovingly	crafted	by	God.	The	Totally	Catholic	
Maker Fun Factory Created by God: Built for a 
Purpose VBS will	be	held	at	All	Saints	this		
summer!	Children	ages	4‐6	years	on	June	26‐30,	
and	children	ages	7‐9	years	on	July	24‐28!		
Signups	will	take	place	in	the	coming	months.	If	
you’re	interested	in	volunteering,	to	be	added	to	
the	email	list,	or	for	questions	contact	Julie	Hall	
at	allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com.		We	are	having	
a	volunteer	interest	meeting	soon	so	please		
contact	Julie	ASAP,	if	you	are	interested	in		
helping.	

South Carolina Catholic Men’s Conference 

The 4th Annual SCCMC, sponsored by the SC KofC, is  
being held on Saturday, 4 March 2017, at Prince of  
Peace Catholic Church in Taylors, SC.   This year’s theme 
is “Building The Domestic Church.”  The conference will 
open with Mass offered by Bishop Guglielmone,  
followed by a superb lineup of  speakers, headlined by 
Steve Ray, an author, evangelist, international speaker, 
and a pilgrim guide.  Do you want to: grow in your 
faith, deepen your relationship with Christ, and be a 
better father, son, husband, and man?  This conference 
is for you.  It is Open to ALL Catholic Men.  Flyers 
are located on the literature rack at the back of  the 
church, or you can get more information 
and register online at 
www.sccatholicmensconf.org. 

Baby Bottles for Life 
 
The Knights of Columbus and the  
Respect for Life Committee will be  
sponsoring our yearly Baby Bottle  
Campaign.  We will hand out baby bottles 
during the weekend of February 18 and 19, 
2017.  Please take a baby bottle and fill it with 
change, dollar bills and or checks.  Bring the 
bottle back the weekend of March 4th—5th. 



 
FAITH FORMATION MOVIE NIGHT 

       Friday February 24th 
               7pm to 9pm 

Featuring: Walt Disney’s original  
PETE’S DRAGON 
Snacks will be served 

bring your own blanket and pillow 
 

 
 

Contact Joanne Kazista for more 
Information at 

 803-367-3299 or  
faith-formation@bellsouth.net 

Middle School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 6-8. We meet 

the first and third Friday of the month at 7 –8:30 
pm in the Parish Life Center. 

Upcoming date: 
March 3 & March 17 

 
 

High School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 9-12. We meet 

on Sunday evenings opposite of  
Confirmation Classes at 6:30-8 pm. 

Upcoming date:  
March 5 & March 19 

 

Contact Julie Hall for more info  
803-831-9095 or allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com  

Faith Formation News Youth Group News 

Collection for the 2/12/2017 Weekend 
Offertory………..…..…...…....……….......$11,086.64 
Building Fund……….……….……...…….....$316.00 
Saints Alive……..….…….....….…….……....$156.00 
Friends of the Oratory……….…...…...…...…$684.00 
All Saints Charities….....……….……..……….$90.00 
Right to Life Auditory Scan…….….…...........$732.50 
Gift for Statue………………………………$3,500.00 
Votive Candles..…………......…….……...…...$56.00 

 

Adults: 845 Children: 138 
Total Attendance: 983 

Virtus is now called SAFE HAVEN  
and is done online.  Anyone  

interested can go to 
http:Charleston.CMGconnect.org 

DON’T FORGET 
CATHOLICISM CLASS 

 
All are invited to participate in an adult  
religious education class using the Catholicism 
video series by Bishop Robert Barron.  The class 
will be facilitated by Michael Coyle. Come and  
explore the riches of our faith, for a deeper  
participation in and a bolder sharing of the 
faith!  Join the weekly discussion on 
Thursday evenings through 
April 6, from 7pm to 8:30pm,  
in Parish Life Center. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic Community dedicated to  

proclaiming Christ’s message of love and salvation 
through worship, sacraments and ministries. 

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- Take no revenge and cherish no 
grudge; love your neighbor as yourself.  
(Leviticus 19:1-2, 17-18). 
Psalm -- The Lord is kind and merciful (Psalm 103). 
Second Reading -- You are the 
temple of God, and holy  
(1 Corinthians 3:16-23). 
Gospel -- Offer no resistance;  
love your enemies  
(Matthew 5:38-48). 

Coats for Kids 
 

Thank you to all who  
participated in the Coats for 
Kids Campaign.  Thanks to your generosity, 
over 250 winter coats were given to children 
in the Clover and York County Schools. 



Parish Committees  
Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton 701-7334 
Altar Servers, Joanne Kazista……………...831-2033 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ……………704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping ........... 831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan……  704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd ............................ 222-0118 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery . 627-4743 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully………….831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason ............................... 831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel .. 831-8247 
Choir (Saturday), Kaye Lewis ...................... 831-1983 
Choir (Sunday), Cecilia Carlson ................. 389-3233 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista ......... 803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping .................... 831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ....................... 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen,  ............................................................. OPEN 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley........ 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Nurse, Madlyn Yap………………...627-5486 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp .......................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ....................... 831-8549 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy………        746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth .......................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista ............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 
Youth Ministry, Julie Hall…………….803-831-9095 

 
The flowers on the altar this weekend  

were donated by  
Kathleen Sullivan 

 
FOOD FOR FAMILIES 

 
 

The All Saints council of the Knights of Columbus is  
sponsoring a food drive as part of their Food for Families 
Program. This month the Clover Area Assistance Center 
(CAAC) is in need of: soup, rice, rice mixes, pasta, 
canned vegetables, and canned meats. Any other 
non-perishable items will be appreciated and used.  
These will be distributed to needy families in our  
community. Collection boxes will be present in the rear of 
the church before the masses on February 18th and 19th.  
Your generous donations for January resulted in 290# of 
food collected.   

Please give what you can! 

The All Saints Women's Organization would 
like to invite the women of the parish to join us 
on Tuesday, February 21, 2017 at 7pm for our 
monthly meeting in The Parish Life Center. 
Karen from Clover Area Assistance Center 
will be coming to talk. She will be talking about 
the center, who they serve, what they do and 
what we can do. To help support them, please 
bring food donations with you to the meeting. 
There will also be a rosary at 6:30pm in the 
Sanctuary.  

Girl Scout Troop 722 will be selling  
cookies after all masses the weekend of  
February 18th & 19th.  The troop is trying to 
earn money for trips and other activities. We 
will have Savannah Smiles, Trefoils, Samoas, 
Do-Si-Dos, Tagalongs & Thin Mints at $4/box. 
We will have S'mores (No artificial flavors or 
colors) & Toffee-Tastic (Gluten Free) at  
$5/box. You may even donate boxes to the  
Military troops. You can pay 
by cash, check or charge.  

HELPHOPELIVE 
 

Donna Jean (DJ) Hatch-Sherlock needs a stem cell 
transplant. DJ has lived with MS and its chromic  
disabling painful effects for many years.  A Stem Cell 
transplant is her best chance to end and reverse the 
effects of this crippling disease. DJ is a member of  
St. Philip Neri Parish and has spent her life as a  
professional nurse caring for and teaching others.  
Now she needs your help and prayers. Please help 
by going online to HelpHOPELive DJ Hatch-Sherlock 
to donate. 

If you are new to our parish, you are encouraged to 
register as soon as possible.  Registration in a parish is 
the norm and is required for enrollment in Religious 
Education programs, sacramental preparation, and 
sponsorship certificates. Registration 
forms are available in the Gathering Area. 


